Sidewalks Report
Bill Novak discussed the recently completed sidewalks report. There are many telephone poles in sidewalks, creating situations that makes it too narrow for wheelchairs to pass. Most of them are in North and East Cherrydale. It is unlikely that the county will do anything to address this, because they are not going to take resident’s private property to move the telephone poles.  BUT Bill will prepare a report, and map, which we will send to the County Board, Manager and Transportation Committee and maybe to Utilitu Services CORPs (I don't have right name will find it though).   
Bill also noted that there are some areas where cables are exposed, or   where signs are in the middle of the sidewalk, making it narrow
Toyota has planters right in the sidewalk on North   Quebec street  (I need to call them,   ) 
There are some broken and missing sidewalks, but most of those are from   tree roots, so there is not much that can be done about that  
Bill   will prepare report on the broken sidewalk bc County does have an   action plan on that, an actually program for that, so we need the report and   can get all those fixed easily 
Missing Links
Harry Spector noted that the deadline for getting “missing links” submissions to the county is in early March. To be considered missing links, the sidewalk must be missing from three or fewer consecutive properties, while there is existing sidewalk on either side of that. Missing links cannot be an extension of a sidewalk to the end of a street.   BILL will write up the list of any street that even remotely has a chance, deadline end of this weekend I hope, OK BILL? 
5 Points Intersection
Maureen Ross stated that the county says they have fixed the timing issue at the five points intersection. They are also supposed to be removing the “puppy paws” from the intersection. If there are still issues with the intersection, they should be reported to Maureen.   Ann Beckman, our chair for 5-points intsersection, as confirmed that no one is particularly experiencing an improvement. She's going to write an article on it and we might have to forward concerns to CM, CB and Transportation Committee 
NC
Harry briefed the officers on potential Natural Conservation (NC) projects. There are currently five potential projects: Oak Grove park renovation, Cherry Valley Park general restoration and brush clearing, Cherrydale Park renovation and modernizing outdated play equipment, Quebec street sidewalks from 17th to 20th streets, and building three “nubs” to plant trees to help shade North Randolph street in front of St. Agnes Church  
If there are more than two proposals officially submitted for consideration by CCA at the March meeting, all projects will be voted on initially. Then the one with the fewest amount of votes will be eliminated, and the remaining projects will be voted on again. This will be repeated until the winner is chosen.
Other items
CCA will host a debate between Congressman Moran and challenger Patrick Murray in October   Joe will send out invites this month, reserve the dates with these guys and let them know we had 98 attending our last one. 
Joe will email listserve about the debate between Arlington County Board candidates hosted by Waverly Hills association…though the debate is on the same date as CCA’s important meeting where we will vote on the Art project that will be built in the median on Lee Highway between Dunkin Donuts and the new building, as well as the NC projects, so Joe will urge attendance at the CCA meeting
Maureen will email listserve to ask for volunteer liaisons that will approach business owners and ask them to address the following things:   
Dwoskin should plant replacement trees in place of the ones they took   down
Safeway should address the loose bricks on the sidewalk outside their   property
Auto Parts has a window that has been broken for two years and has not   been fixed
Red Top cab doesn’t shovel snow from their sidewalks 
Yes will post this now. thanks for   reminder 
We went thru articles needed. See the agenda Joe, did you save a copy?
CCA meeting is 3/21.  Newsletter should go out to distributors  on the 7th or 8th. So deadline should be this Monday 3/2 or earlier
